

Waterlooville Scout District

Re The Dairy, Catherington

5th November 2020

Dear Guy,

Thank you for your letter and time you spent with us explaining everything last weekend.

I am pleased to say that the Scouts are happy with the proposal and would be very happy to take up the offer of the land for a scout headquarters subject to planning.

As an organisation we are very confident that we can secure the required funding to build a suitable Scout Hut, I already have the support of the two local scout groups that this proposal would benefit most in 1st Catherington Scout Group and 1st Horndean Scout Group, added to this it is being support by Waterlooville Scout District.

Ian Rowney

District Commissioner Waterlooville Scout District

DC@waterloovilledistrictscouts.org.uk







